
Inspiring Changemakers:

On Thursday, we were amazed by the incredible variety of 
‘Inspiring People’ the children dressed up as for World 
Book Day. It was wonderful to hear the stories behind why 
these people inspired the children.
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Key learning this week:

Year 3 had a fantastic interactive visit from Animals 
2U South West this morning. All of the children 
displayed excellent courage and touched or held the 
giant millipede, white tree frog, corn snake and ferret!

What’s new?

As we’re sure you’ve spotted, Barry has been busy adding a new gate 
into the netball court. We will use this to bring the children onto the 
playground at the end of the day. This means that there will no longer 
need to be a one-way system and both exits will be in use - hurrah!
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Community updates:

Phoebe served lemon and sugar pancakes to mark 
Shrove Tuesday. The children enjoyed eating their 
delicious pancakes with their classmates. Year 5/6 
welcomed residents from Kenwith Castle to join the fun! 
It was such a lovely community experience to share 
together.

The Year 5/6 children had an unforgettable time in France! 
They explored Bayeux, visiting the famous tapestry, 
cathedral and Commonwealth war graves. They also 
enjoyed trips to the Arromanches 360° Circular Cinema and 
local beaches. They stayed in a beautiful château and loved 
starting their mornings with delicious croissants! Our thanks 
go to Mr Kent and Mr Creek for accompanying the children.


